
Dear Colleagues and Students:  
  
You have been chosen to participate in the university’s Ongoing Student Empowerment Program in 
Human Resources Management, where you will work toward your studies and earn $630 a week. If you 
are interested, please contact <disabilitiesdpt@consultant.com> with your phone number and email 
address.  
  
  
Regards,  
  
a medical advisor.  
Department of Human Resources


